Department of Public Works



Memo

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date:

July 7, 2022

Re:

Lynn Boudreau, 36 Harrison Street - Request for Curb Cut to Extend Driveway

Town Administrator Contente,

I have no issue with the granting of this petition as long as the scope of work is as articulated in the narrative with no correlation to the last paragraph which states, "this request is similar to how neighbors park in front of their houses, off the paved street throughout the neighborhood."

Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella Director of Public Works

> LUMM MM REMIE STEVEN CONTENTE Town Administrator

2022 JUL -7 PM 3: 3



TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 Tel. 401-253-7000 Fax. 401-253-2647 Email:Mcordeiro@bristolr.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Melissa Cordeiro

COUNCIL CLERK

DATE:

June 21, 2022

RE

Lynn Boudreau, 36 Harrison Street, request for

curb cut to extend driveway

May we please have your recommendation or the recommendation of the department head you deem appropriate in order for the Council to review the request at the regular Town Council Meeting to be held on July 13, 2022.

Please note that all council items are due at 12PM noon one week prior to the meeting. All and any items received after the deadline will be held until the next council agenda.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt reply.

Attachment



PETITION TO THE TOWN COUNCIL

To the Honorable Town Council of the Town of Bristol: The undersigned hereby respectfully requested of your Honorable Body that:

I would like to make a request to extend my front driveway so I can park parallel to the street, on what is currently a grass area off the paved street.

I would like to do this for a few reasons, easier access to the front door, easier in and out of the car on level ground.

Please note there is no on street parking and an additional space would also allow my company a spot to park off the street.

I would need to do slight modification to level the incline a bit, tapering further back from within my yard area.

I would be laying in crushed stone to allow for proper drainage, and crushed shells over the stone. Same as current driveway areas. Grass will be replanted if needed to be similar to current front yard.

This request is similar to how neighbors park in front of their houses, off the paved street throughout the neighborhood.

Thank you, Lynn Boudreau 2022 JUN 21 PH 2:58

PLEASE NOTE: Petition must be returned by 4:00 PM, two (2) Wednesdays prior to the Town Council meeting to appear on the docket of the	SIGNATURE: Jym Boudreau
meeting for teview and possible action. It is	ADDRESS: 36 Harrison St.
Council policy that action may not be taken on petitions unless recommendations, if necessary, from appropriate departments are received prior the Council meeting.	TOWN: Bristal, RI 02809
DATE REC'D:	BUSINESS TEL. NO.
	9 cell 401-254-0931

